
 

 

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 

THE PREVIOUS NOTICE PLACED BY THE SANIBEL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT HAS BEEN DETERMINED BY 

THE DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE TO BE IN VIOLATION OF THE LAW, NECESSITATING THIS SECOND 

NOTICE. 

The Sanibel Public Library District has tentatively adopted a budget for fiscal year 2024-2025. 

 

A public hearing to make a FINAL DECISION on the Budget AND TAXES will be held on: 

 

Monday, December 16, 2024 

At 

5:01 P.M. 

 

at  

 

Sanibel Public Library 

770 Dunlop Road 

Sanibel FL 

 

 


